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***PRESS RELEASE***

Grassroots Organizers Holds 4th Annual Visions in Feminism Conference

Looking Back, Moving Forward
(College Park, MD) – This year’s Visions in Feminism Conference, a grassroots gathering of individuals from all walks of life interested in learning and sharing about feminist ideas, projects and strategies, will be held Friday May 7th (art night at the Warehouse Next Door in DC) and Saturday, May 8th (a full day of panels, workshops and speakers at the University of Maryland College Park’s Art and Sociology Building from 9:30 am – 6 pm). 

The conference brings together 200 people of all ages, races, genders and backgrounds for workshops with themes such as clinic defense, women’s music festivals, sexual assault in communities, craftmaking, Muslim women and their activism, and a host more. This year the keynote presenters are Daisy Hernandez and Bushra Rehman, co-editors of Colonize This! : Young Women of Color on Today’s Feminism.

The Visions in Feminism conference is organized by an all volunteer, collectively run grassroots group of activists. There will be an art night at the Warehouse Next Door to open the conference Friday May 7th with doors at 8pm. This will feature film, comedy, dance, poetry and music, and proceeds will go to the conference as well as our beneficiary and fiscal sponsor Helping Individual Prostitutes Survive (HIPS). The conference began as a response to the expensive and often exclusive feminist gatherings of its kind that take place in the DC metro area and beyond. The founders wanted to offer an affordable and substantive gathering for individuals at all level of inquiry interested in feminism. All funding for this project is fundraised by the collective volunteers. 

The organizers view the event as a community building and self-education tool for the DC community. We are available for comment and questions.
For more information:  Contact Katy Otto at 240-460-1123 with media inquiries, and for schedule and registration information visit www.visionsinfeminism.org.

